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TO: Primary MCCL Spokesmen 
FROM: Joseph Lampe, Coordinator 

DATE: 29 July 1971 
RE: Speaker Materials 

At the beginning of May regular mailings to our speakers were 
jnitiated that included National Right to Life Committee releases, 
~ewspnper and magazine reprints, new MCCL literature, sanvle ~alkA, 

bibliographies, legal and legislative reports, etc. Since then, 
the pace of current developments and the increasing volume of 
published material bas made it increasingly difficult to keep 
abreast of all Right to Life activities. This is especially true 
of outstate chapters. In order to provide adequate and current 
information for all primary MCCL spokesmen, these regular packets 
of special materials, previously sent only to speakers, are now 
being mailed to all members of the board of directors, area 
contacts, chapter chairmen and officers, organizers, and other 
interested persons. 

It is hoped that these materials will be of maximum assistance 
both in formal presentations and in informal communications. 
Should you find, through your own reading, an item of value for 
everyone, do not hesitate to forward it to the office for dup-
lication and mailing. Likewise please forward names of others 

who should be on this list. 

If you know of additi~nal ways to improve internal communication 
and coordination, the office would be happy to bear from you. 




